
SA CHAPTER UPDATE

ARMS 25TH BIRTHDAY AND END OF YEAR CELEBRATION

On 27 November, the ARMS SA Chapter celebrated the end of 2024, as well as 25 years of ARMS, with drinks, nibbles, and networking at the charming
Ayers House Ballroom. Over 40 research managers and administrators from all corners of the sector gathered in groups for a repeat of our well-received
End of Year activity focussing on the highlights, challenges, things we were grateful for in 2024, and our wishes for the year ahead. Exchanging
experiences, joys, wisdom, commiserations, and laughter; a sense of community was shared by all. The evening concluded with a touching message from
ARMS President Tania Bezzobs, special thanks and acknowledgments, and some beautifully decorated birthday cake! The ARMS SA Chapter Committee
thanks everyone who attended and supported this event, wishes ARMS a glorious Happy 25th Birthday, and sends warm wishes to all for a safe and
relaxing holiday season.
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